



No.16(3)/LOP/96

April 4, 1997

Dear Shri Jain,

Thank you for your letter of 31st March.

I am glad to know that after going through the Constituent Assembly Debates you initiated a discussion at the Kurukshetra Bar Association on the Parliamentary Vs. Presidential Form of government. Thank you for sending me a copy of the Press Note issued after the meeting. I wish this subject is discussed threadbare in the various fora so that we may evolve such a system which can serve our country the best.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,

aproppe

(A.B. VAJPAYEE)

Shri Mool Chand Jain,
Advocate,
President,
Azadi Bachao Aandolan Samiti,
Mal Road,
Karnal, Haryana.

44, PARLIAMENT HOUSE, NEW DELHI - 110001 7, SAFDARJUNG ROAD, NEW DELHI - 110011 TEL. :

301 7470, 303 4285 (OFF.)

TEL. :

379 4155, 301 3800 (RES.)

FAX:

301 6611